

Mrs. Roberts' & Mrs. Davis' Kindergarten Weekly Newsletter February 20th - February 24th, 2017

I hope you all had a wonderful break! I feel like all students are improving each week as they get used to the school environment. I hope you do as well. Here is an overview of what our week will look like. If you have any questions or concerns about anything please don't hesitate to call, text, send a note, or email me!

Email: lindsey.roberts@k12.wv.us

PICTURE DAY-Wednesday, March 15-Spring picture forms were sent home. All students will be in the class picture. Only students who pre-pay will have an individual picture taken.

Letter of the Week: Vv & Xx

Activity of the Week: Making Tens

*Handwriting: We will work on writing past letters, numbers 1-20, names, and our sight words.

*Reading/Sight Words: We will work on our new sight words "said" and "want" and focus on the letters Vv & Xx and reviewing past letters (recognition, sound, and writing). We will also be learning about animals and how they are alike and different.

*Math: We will continue working on "making tens" to begin learning how to add. We will continue to work on days of the week, months of the year, as well as counting 1-100 by ones, twos, fives, and tens. Please practice counting to 100 by ones, twos, fives, and tens with your student at home!

*Science/Social Studies/Art/Leader in Me/Greenhouse: We will continue looking at animals and having the students create a computer project about their favorite animal. We will have a read-aloud and craft activity on Friday.

* <u>REN/Behavior</u>: Don't forget, a sheet will be sent home nightly in your student's folder. It will let you know how their behavior was for the day. It will also have a spot for you to write what book your student read/you read with them that evening. Remember to read every night (Monday-Sunday) for at least 15 minutes. REN sheets are due every Monday. Don't forget you can check your child's folder and Class Dojo to see how your child behaved throughout the day.

* Please have your student continue to practice typing his or her name and number on the keyboard, so they can log on to the school computers more easily. They can also work on Splash Math and ABCya.com at home. These are great programs to help them with counting!

Attendance Incentive: Wear your favorite crazy pants (Only if your student has been here all day, every day this week)

*Homework

Monday: Practice sight words-Please return the sight word book by Friday

Tuesday: Practice "making tens" (Practice sheet will be sent home.)

Wednesday: No Homework

Thursday: Read his/her library book. Please return the book on Friday.

Friday-Sunday: Bring in something that starts with the letter Jj or Qq.